
 

 

 

 

The Laurel Highlands School District, through a 

partnership with the Intermediate Unit #1 and the 

United Way of Southwestern Pennsylvania, has been able 

to secure grant funding through the Community 

Innovation Zone Grant and the United Way Deeper 

Engagement Grant to collaboratively come together and 

provide quality early learning experiences through the 

Mini-Mighty Mustang Program in an effort to assist our 

families, schools, and community.  Through these grants, 

we have been able to provide literacy resources to 

parents, professional development for both teachers and 

parents, educational programming, implement district 

literacy initiatives, and share these benefits with early 

childcare partners within the district boundaries. 

 

 


